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Congratulations:  
The Water Treatment Plant congratulates Jodi Snow III, 
Drinking Water Plant Operator”A”, in celebrating ten 
years with the City of Punta Gorda. Thank you for all of 
your hard work over the years! 

 
 
Welcome: 
Andrew Grace Jr. recently joined the City of Punta Gorda family 
as a Sanitation Worker I. Wishing you all the best as you start 
your career with the City.  
 
 
 
Retirement: 
Public Works Engineering Manager, Mark Gering happily 
retired after 13 years and 9 months of service with the City of Punta Gorda. Mark 
was extremely devoted to the City and was always willing to help other departments 
on projects. He is happiest spending time with his family. He enjoys tinkering with 
machines and is always up for a challenge. Mark has been a huge asset to Public 
Works and the City of Punta Gorda. Thank you Mark for your years of loyalty, you 
will be missed! 
 

 
 


